Sent: Monday, 10 July 2023 9:29 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to Development Propasal DA2023/0130 - Demolition of
Existing Buildings and Construction and Operation of an Organics Waste Transfer
Station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberiand Councilors,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the development proposal DA2023/0130. My concerns are:

- The proposal will increase heavy traffic to an already congested section of where the DA is located.

- This is my way of going to Centenary Drive on my way to work every day which currently takes a long time in the
morning due to the amount of traffic on Railway and Arthur streets and with the increase number of heavy vehicles
at the proposed site with add even more time to get on to Centenary Drive for me.

- 1 ride my bicycle using Church Street, the proposed site to get Hudson Park cycle way in order to get on to
Homebush Bay to Botany Bay Cycleway every weekend and every second week day as part of my exercise. The
number of trucks using the site would compromise my safety on the bicycle and ! would also have to endure the
odor of the waste.

| hope Cumberland councilors would consider my concerns and the impact on my life in your assessment of the
development proposal.

Please contact me on if you have any questions or need to discuss further.

Regards

Document Set ID: 11234239
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





